

To:

Regional Medical Laboratory Clients

From:

Regional Medical Laboratory, Inc. (RML)

Judith Gopo, BS Biology, Manager, Patient Service Centers

Jan Fahrenholtz, Patient Service Center Director

Date:

December 16, 2019

Subject:

Change in Hours of Operation for RML 81st and Memorial Patient Service Center

Regional Medical Laboratory is committed to medical excellence and compassionate care. We would like to notify you of the change in our hours of operation at our 81st and Memorial RML Patient Service Center location.

Effective January 2nd, 2020, our new hours of operation will be 07:00 until 16:30, Monday through Friday.

For questions please feel free to call the Patient Service Center at 918-249-0859.

We appreciate the opportunity to serve you.